RATHVEN AND ARRADOUL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Minutes of the meeting held in the Town House Buckie
August 27th 2012 at 7.00pm
PRESENT.
Mr. F. Rumbles (Chairman)
Mrs . ... M. Stewart ( Secretary)
Ms. C. Allen
APOLOGIES.
Mrs. P. Greenwood
Mr. S. Thornton.

Mr. I. McPherson.

Clir Mrs. A. McKay present
The Chairman Mr. F. Rumbles welcomed all to August meeting of the Community Council.
Welcomed us back from our summer break.
The minutes of the June meeting were circulated, read, approved and signed.
Proposed by Ms. C. Allen.
Seconded by Mrs. M. Stewart.
MATTERS ARISING.
Update on meeting with the Transport Division of Moray Council.

Mr. F. Rumbles, Mrs. M. Stewart and Clir Mrs. A. McKay and agent from Transport Division
met at area where bench to be sited. Area was marked out and no objection was made.

Clir McKay informed us that bench was now ordered and that Moray Council would do work
for us. They will phone to keep us updated regarding this work schedule.

Once sited we will organize plaque for bench.



CORRESPONDENCE

Consultation/ Questionnaire regarding wind turbines. Mr. F. Murray took this away so he
could read it in depth.

A.0.C.B.

It was noted that work was well under way regarding the flood alleviation scheme at
Arradoul.

Members of that community are happy that works are going ahead and hope that this will
stop the fear of flooding in area.

It was also noted that nothing as yet had been done regarding the flooding situation at
Drybridge- especially the area at Linnburn House. Clir Mrs. A. McKay stated that she draws
attention to this fact when possible so that it does not get forgotten. There was a significant
sum of money set aside for this work and we would not like it seen to be swallowed upin
another project.

Concern has also been noted from residents in Drybridge regarding a new house plot just
outside village. The access on to a single track road is situated between two bends in the road
and is thought to be a hazard.

Craigmin Cottages

It was suggested that hand rails could be put up at the three sets of steps leading from
road/parking area to Craigmin Cottages as it is a safety concern.

There being no further business meeting closed at 7.40pm.

Next meeting September 24™ 2012



